
Hello District 2 Members!

It was good to see everyone at the Spring District Meeting in Larimore. Thank you to 
the members of Ted Valerius Unit 97 Larimore for your generous hospitality. 

We welcomed Department President Gloria Covert, Department President-Elect Loann 
Dick, Department Vice President Candace Berg, as well as other Past Department 
Presidents and Officers.

District 2 Vice President Susan Degner has decided to step down from her position to 
pursue the position of Department Treasurer. Please attend the Department Convention
and vote for Susan! We wish her well and know if elected she will do an amazing job 
for our organization.

Thank you for your trust and support for me for a second term as District 2 President. I 
am truly honored. With that being said, we need a Vice President for District 2. If you 
are interested in serving the members of District 2 or know someone who might be 
interested, please let me know. We would like to have a candidate in place by the 2024 
Department Convention in June.

It was good to receive and review all of the Unit Impact Reports this year. I would like 
to remind members how important it is to keep track of your volunteer hours in your 
communities and especially for our veterans! A suggestion was made to produce a list 
of ideas for volunteering for veterans and your communities. Please email me or bring 
your list to our 2024 Fall District Meeting.

I encourage all District 2 units to send a representative to the 2024 Department 
Convention to be held in Bismarck June 21-23. More information is available elsewhere 
in this publication. I am looking forward to seeing you in Bismarck.

Shelley Schuster

District 2 President


